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Subject: Submission against the Narrabri Underground Mine Stage 3 Extension Project
Date: Monday, 21 February 2022 6:10:10 PM

I would like to express my objection to the Narrabri expansion.

There are a number of factor which it inconceivable to imagine this will contribute
positively to the future & would urge you not to go ahead based on short term benefits.
The impacts as I understand it will include affecting water & reducing water to
surrounding farmers & will cause more loss of wildlife & wildlife habitat.

The methane released which will continue to release undermines government agreements
made to reduce carbon by 2050.

Please stand on the right side of history to prevent this application.

Catherine Hiiiins





